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                                                  Savannah Ju

Report of Non-UK Students Officer

I have decided to organize a Christmas Party for international and home students on the 5th of December and also decided to run a Language Café. I hold meeting each week with my Non- UK Students Committee to process the Christmas Party and Language Café. I got several meeting with Wesley and Catherine to discuss the detail of Christmas Party and also get some funding from University and Student Union. Also my Non-UK Students Committee designed our team T-shirt that will make it shortly. Meanwhile I have joined a NUS meeting with Wesley in York about the improving the benefit of international students in all aspects.


 
